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27 August 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

P6 Updates (4/2024) 
 

 
1) Primary 6 Study Week Schedule 

 

Following MOE’s guidelines, there will be a study break for P6 students from Monday 

23 September 2024 to Wednesday 25 September 2024.  

 

To provide support to the P6 students during the study break, subject teachers of the 

respective classes will have consultation online sessions via Zoom on Monday 23 

September and Tuesday 24 September. Students will be briefed on this and Zoom 

details and consultation timings will be provided by the subject teachers via SLS on 

Friday 20 September 2024. 

 

 

2) PSLE Written Updates 
 

An individualized PSLE schedule will be given to the students on Wednesday 18 September 

2024. The students will also be briefed on the PSLE details on the same day.  

 

Please note that the daily reporting time for PSLE Written exams is 7.15 a.m. Please ensure 

that your child/ward arrives punctually in school for the exams.  Students will be dismissed 

once the examination is over for the day. Only students taking Higher Mother Tongue are to 

report to school on Wednesday, 2 October 2024. Please make the necessary transport 

arrangement for your child/ ward.  

 

Please ensure your child/ ward sets aside time for revision as well as remain healthy during 

the examinations.  

 

3) PSLE Instructions to Candidates Booklet 

Please remind your child/ward to go through the PSLE Instructions to Candidates Booklet and 

ensure that they follow the guidelines and rules set. 

 

 

4) List of approved calculator and dictionary 

Please refer to the links below for the list of approved calculators and e-dictionaries. 

https://www.seab.gov.sg/home/examinations/approved-calculators 

https://www.seab.gov.sg/home/examinations/approved-dictionaries 

 

 

https://www.seab.gov.sg/home/examinations/approved-calculators
https://www.seab.gov.sg/home/examinations/approved-dictionaries
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5) Post PSLE Activities 

There will be several talks by secondary schools in school after the PSLE. The students will 

also be preparing for their P6 Hike and Graduation Day on 14 November. More details on 

Graduation Day will be given closer to date.  An individual class T-shirt, specially designed by 

the students, will be given to each student as a memento to mark the end of their primary 

school journey in Ngee Ann.  

 

 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
____________________________ 

Mr Nurrizzat Mohamed Ishak 
Assistant Year Head (AYH) 
Upper Primary 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


